DORRIDGE PATIENTS PARTICIPATION GROUP  -  CHAIRMANS REPORT.

The Committee members of The Patients Participation Group have been quite active in this past year and have achieved a number of successes.

We have been represented on a number of consultative meetings with the Solihull Clinical Commissioning Group, namely the 
Urgent Care Review, where Amu, Minor Injuries, Walk in Centre and Badger will be brought together as one unit.
Urgent Care Patients Focus group, following on from the master plan, opinion was sought from patients on the criteria, from our point of view, that would be applied to the bid documents, being sent to those interested parties wishing to operate the service.

The Effectiveness Review Group, where all services commissioned by Solihull Commissioning Group were analysed and reviewed in order to generate savings, if any, and identify where improvements could be made. The initial analysis is complete and two of our members have been retained to monitor the developing actions.

We regularly had representation at the Solihull Patients Participation Group Network meetings.

A meeting was held jointly with Healthwatch relating to the location of Ambulance services in the local area, whilst the meeting was not conclusive, it later transpired, that the plans to locate a paramedic at Blythe Surgery and two man crews at Solihull Hospital are now well advanced and should be in place by the end of November.

The Surgery Open Afternoon was well attended and we were able to portray our involvement in the community. We were fortunate, in that Minesh Parbat from the Solihull CCG was with us, highlighting the ‘over stocking’ of medications and illustrating the saving s that could be made. Likewise Mark from Sainsbury’s was present answering many questions in relationship to the new development both of the Store and also the Surgery.

We had opportunity during the year to voice our thoughts in relationship to the extended and refurbished Surgery.

The activities for the more agile have once again been most successful.

 Thanks to Anne for her involvement with Striders and Strollers.

Also to William for Tai Chi and Extend No.2 classes
And me!  For Extend and Tai Chi.
Excess funds generated from the Extend and Tai Chi classes have been put to good use this year. A donation was made to Bentley Heath Community Hall, where the classes take place, of £1,000 to help with the refurbishment of the premises and we were also able to make a donation to Marie Curie of £1,500 in recognition of their work in the community. We will be making a decision on further donations in the coming months. It is also hoped to organise first aid classes again, after a twelve month break.

All members of the committee took part in maintaining the books and magazines in the waiting area over the year.

The relationship between the PPG and the Doctors went from strength to strength and I would particularly like to thank Amanda, Dr Markham and Dr Reid for their support.

